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Safety-Kleen RHT 85 Mineral Oil

FOR MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  Mineral Oil .... 100%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 26270 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS: 25000 L

Safety-Kleen Oil Recovery Division 
300 Woolwich Street South 

Breslau, Ontario 
NOB 1MO

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: To be used only in the manufacture of
pesticide with non-food application or dormant spray oils which
are registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT. Read the
Technical Bulletin for formulation details.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Keep material away
from fire, open flame, and other sources of heat. Do not store
material near oxidizers. 

FIRST AID: Inhalation - Remove to fresh air. If not breathing,
give artificial respiration. If breathing is difficult, give
oxygen. Someone should stay with victim. Seek medical attention
if breathing difficulty persists. 

Eyes - For direct contact, immediately flush eyes with plenty of
water, holding eyelids apart for 15 minutes. If irritation of
redness from exposure to vapor or mist develops, move away from
exposure into fresh air. Get medical attention if irritation or
pain persists. 

Skin - Remove contaminated clothing and shoes. Wash skin
thoroughly with soap and water. Get medical attention if
irritation or pain persist. 

Ingestion - This product is a petroleum distillate. Immediately
get medical attention. DO NOT induce vomiting. If spontaneous
vomiting occurs, keep head below hips to avoid breathing material
into lungs.



STORAGE: Keep container tightly closed when not in use or during
transport. Store in a cool, dry place. Do not pressurize, cut,
heat, weld, grind or expose containers to flame or other sources
of ignition. Empty containers may have traces of product residue. 

DISPOSAL: Canadian formulators using this product should dispose
of unwanted active ingredients and containers in accordance with
municipal or provincial regulations. For additional details and
clean up of spills, contact the provincial regulatory agency or
the manufacturer. 

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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